Regional Broadcasting Company

David Hayes PRESIDENT

John S. Begley TREASURER

326 Chicopee St. Chicopee, Mass.

Dec. 4, 1946



Mr. Norman L. Maguire 101 Hope St. Stamford, Conn.

Dear Mr. Maguire,

May I take this opportunity to thank you sincerely on behalf of the staff & management of the Regional Broadcasting Co. for your very accurate and helpful report on our test broadcast from 3:00 to 3:17 AM November 27, 1946

With every good wish, I am

Very truly yours,

Ralph J. Robinson, Chief Engineer

RR/rj